
January 2024 

The PCFS Pulse 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish to include you all 

in this newsletter  

so please send you updates and pictures  

to Megan at megan@pcfs.co.uk 

 

Also, if you know anyone who would like to 

become a foster parent or would like some 

more information – pop in for a chat! 

 

mailto:megan@pcfs.co.uk
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We 

Welcomed 

everyone to 

our new 

offices 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



January 2024 Wilbury Went 

Travelling 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter 

Fun 
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Summer 

Beach Party 

2023  
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Petrifying Potty 

Party 
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Georgie Joined us for her work 

experience placement  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Student Social worker Yatta 

passed her placement with us and 

now has her Social Work Degree!  
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Lydia Joined our Social Work Team 
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Christmas 

2023  

and our 

Festive 

drop in! 
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New Foster Parents 

in 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donna and Harvey 

Tony and Jeanette 

Laura  

Michelle and Rod 

 

Michelle 

Shant and Andrea 

Julie and Phillip 

 

Chantelle and Craig 
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Our New Training Brochure for 2024-2025 will be sent out 

Mid-March 2024.  

Training  

30th & 31st 
January 

2024 

First Aid Training  PCFS The Gathering 
Space 10:00-2:00pm 

Mick Connor  

8th March 
2024 

Record Keeping 
and report writing  

PCFS The Gathering 
Space 9:00-2:00pm 

Sue 
Bartholomew  

 

Peer support and Events  

26th Jan 
2024  

Peer Support 
Workshop   

PCFS  
The Gathering Space 

9:30-12:30pm 

LV/LC/SB 

12th Feb 
2024 

Winter Gathering  The Gathering Space  
12:00-3:00pm 

PCFS 

22nd 
March 
2024 

Peer Support 
Workshop  

The Gathering Space   
9:30-12:30pm 

PCFS 
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Our Winter Gathering will be taking place on Monday 

12th February 2023 (Half-term) 12pm – 3pm Where: 

The Gathering Space, Highland court farm, CT45HW. 

 

We are excited to be sharing this  

time with you all having some food,  

fun and games. 

 

Please RSVP with me so 

 I’m aware of numbers. 
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